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From: CityClerk
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: Resignation from Transportation Commission: Molly Kleinman
Date: Thursday, February 29, 2024 8:14:38 AM

 
 

From: Molly Kleinman  
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:15 AM
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>
Cc: Hess, Raymond <RHess@a2gov.org>; Bret Hautamaki  Megan
Brovan 
Subject: Resignation from Transportation Commission: Molly Kleinman

 

 
Dear Mayor Taylor,
I am resigning from my position on Transportation Commission, effective today,
February 28, 2024. It has been an honor to serve the city in this way; thank you for the
opportunity.
Sincerely,
Molly Kleinman
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